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Response to Community Concern 

 
1) The proposed location is so close to Peninsula Children’s Clinic, was that 

taken into consideration? 

Finding a location that can accommodate city, county and state zoning 

requirements and that provides adequate parking and transportation routes 

for our staff and patients can be quite challenging. Several locations around 

Port Angeles were considered prior to the selection. We work collaboratively 

with the community we serve to support neighborhood safety initiatives. The 

Clinic building was previously vacant. The property has been renovated to 

create a professional, welcoming, safe medical office. 




